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BURN BAN LIFTED
As of November 1, 2023

The Burn Ban has been lifted but a call has to be placed to Dispatch 
at 605-995-8400 stating name and location of burn. Be aware if there is any damage from said burn, you are still responsible for damages.

Questions please call 
Brule County Emergency Managers at 605-234-3433
Brule County Jail 605-234-4443 
Brule County Auditor 605-234-4430


 Administrative Rule 74:36:06:07.  Open burning practices prohibited of any petroleum product including 
waste oils, rubber, waste tires, tarpaper, or asphalt shingles. 
